## **Cespedes, Christopher**

**From:** City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission

**Sent:** Friday, March 15, 2024 1:57 PM

**To:** Cespedes, Christopher

**Subject:** FW: Pedicab license information

From: Ryan Smith < XXXXXXX @gmail.com> Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 12:34 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXX @a2gov.org>

Subject: Re: Pedicab license information

Hi I was wondering if any new information regarding pedicabs in Ann Arbor have come about during the recent meetings? Is there anyone in particular that I could contact that might be able to help me regarding this matter? Thank you for your time!

Ryan Smith

On Mon, Feb 5, 2024, 9:50 AM City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXX @a2gov.org > wrote:

Good morning,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your concerns will be provided as a communication item on the February 21st Commission Agenda. In addition please be advised that your message has also been forwarded along to our Transportation team who may respond separately.

Thank you

From: Ryan Smith < XXXXXXX @gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 7:15 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXX @a2gov.org>

Subject: Pedicab license information

Hi! Over ten years ago I was a pedicab operator with a couple of U of M business students. I currently work full-time in physical therapy but was wondering what the current process was for obtaining a permit for operating a pedicab in Ann Arbor. Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you!

Ryan Smith